Archaeological Discoveries are
‘Unearthed’

A new publication entitled ‘Unearthed’ has been published which summarises
some of the most significant archaeological discoveries in Northern Ireland
between 2015 and 2018

£111,000 resurfacing scheme for
Victoria Road, Larne

A £111,000 resurfacing scheme on the Victoria Road, Larne will start on
Saturday 26 October 2019.

Genocide survivors share their
experiences in Northern Ireland

A series of events to remember the Holocaust, and other genocides, is taking
place across Northern Ireland over the next 10 days.

Coagh (Cookstown) Trader fined for
misleading consumer

A motor trader from Coagh, Co Tyrone was today fined a total of £1,000 at
Dungannon Magistrates’ Court for selling a vehicle to a consumer without
disclosing that it had been damaged in an accident. Compensation of £2,593
was also awarded to the purchaser of the vehicle.
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£280,000 road improvement scheme for
Lower Ballinderry Road, Lisburn

A £280,000 resurfacing and reconstruction scheme will commence on Lower
Ballinderry Road, Lisburn on Monday 21 October.
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